
Survey Is Worth Reaching For! 
(See photo, front cover) 

Our official magazine is growing. Its circulation has increased 25 per cent 
in a year's time. But still, only one of .en Presbyterian families in our Southland 
subscribes to the SURVEY. The hope for full readership of this fine monthly lies 
in the Every Family Plan. In this plan churches send the SURVEY into every home 
for $1.60 per year instead of the regular rate of $2. More of our churches are 
enrolling in this 100 per cent subscription plan all. the time. 

No matter what your age or interests, PRESBYTERIAN SURVEY has some-
thing for you—something you will find vital and helpful in the pursuit of your 
Christian life. Articles on youth and family life, Christian education, missions, 
Christian citizenship, evangelism, men's work, women's work, and now—a new 
children's section. News stories, thoughtful book reviews, top-flight photographs 
keep you abreast of what's going on in the world of religion. PRESBYTERIAN 
SURVEY is a magazine no Presbyterian home should be without. When you know 
the type of magazine the SURVEY is now, you will want it. You will see that it's 
in your home—and in the homes of your fellow church members. 

The Tither 

The faithful tithing steward never asks how much must 
I give to keep face, but how much can I give and still 
keep going efficiently for God. 

—Stewardship Nuggets 

YOUR Opportunity 

Next Sunday you will have an opportunity for a very real service to your 
Church and Saviour. That Sunday will be Every Member Canvass Day, when 
throughout 17 states in the Southeast, Presbyterians will be visited about their 
pledge for the work of their church. Between now and then, it is hoped that these 
members—those being visited and those who visit—will be much in prayer for the 
results of that day. 

Certainly the monetary aspects of the Canvass are not the sole motive of it, 
although every business-minded person well knows that the church, as any other 
organization, must meet financial obligations to function properly and to expand. 
It is, however, the spiritual phase of the Canvass that makes it what it is. For this 
reason in particular, the Every Member Canvass of a church makes it different 
from the secular canvasses of the business world. 

Sometime during this week you will probably hear about the needs of your 
church. Pray that you will be made aware of these needs, and be made receptive 
to them. 

The Every Member Canvass cannot, and must not, be considered lightly. It is 
indeed one of the vital lifelines on which the future of the church and the harvest 
of the Lord depend. 
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AIMWELL PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Ridgeway, South Carolina 

Joseph D. Beale, Pastor 

"Praise waiteth for thee, O God, in Zion: unto thee 
shall the vow be performed. O thou that hearest 
prayer unto thee shall all flesh come." 

Prelude Miss Gertrude Goodson 
Call to Worship 

*Doxology 
*Invocation and Disciple's Prayer 
Responsive Reading Selection 12 

*Hymn 1 "Holy, Holy, Holy!" 
Scripture Reading 
Organ Meditation "I Need Thee Every Hour" 
Morning Prayer 
Announcements 
Worship God with out Tithes and Offerings 

*Memory Hymn "We Gather Together To Ask The Lord's Blessing" 
Sermon by the Pastor 
Prayer of Consecration 

*Hymn 226 "Only Thy Tender Love" 
*Invitation 
*Benediction and Choral Response 
Postlude 
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CONGAREE PRESBYTERIAN will meet on Friday 
November 9th at the South Aiken Presbyterian Church of 
Aiken, South Carolina. Registration will begin at 9:30 
A. N. .A11 Women of the Church are urged to attend. 
Please contact Mrs. J.L. Coleman or Mrs. N.Z. Crompton 

if you plan to attend. 

THANKSGIVING AND CHRISTMAS REHEARSALS for the Junior and ) 
Senior Choirs to continue on Thursday afternoon at 1 P.M. 

WELCOME HOME - Mr. l. C. Edmunds is at home and so happy. 

WELCOME TO OUR CHURCH - On this Lord's Day and every first 
day of every week, "The holy quietness of the Sanctuary 
invites you to enter, Be still, Meditate, Pray." 

SUPPORT OF OUR COLLEGE).' Presbyterian College is in the 
final stages of its drive to build the much needed place 
for extra students, Very much needed Chapel, and other 
improvements of dire need. All churches in the three sup-
porting Synods have been asked to promise support for this 
needed drive for improvements by pledging .$lu per member 
in all the churches in the Synods of S.C., Ga., and Fla. 
This is the secret of the P.C. Campaign so fare 
Our Church "Aimwcll Presbyterian Church" has been asked 

accordingly for X890.00. The elders of our church realiz-
ed that we are pretty much in debt at the present time, 
but observing the faith of our sister church Longtown and 
so man others in our presbytery, have agreed to make a 
long range commitment. They have agreed to pledge this 
amount over a period of 5 years, thereby writing into the 
church budget of our church $2.OO per member per year for 
the next five years - 178.00 each year for P.C. This is 
not asking for any commitment this year, it begins in 1957. 

NC EVEPJING SERVICE TONIGHT Due to possible infection of 
greater danger. Your pastor feels it advisable to emit 
evening services for the month of November, hoping for 
better health, the Lord willing, in days to come. 

PRAYER MEETING - Wednesday evening at 7:30 O'clock. The 
Women of the Church will meet following Prayer Meeting, at 
the home of Mrs. H. C. Weir. BOTH CIRCLES are asked to 
meet together for this General Meeting. It is most urgent 

that business of 1956 be brought to a victorious end. Let 

us meet together and rejoice together. 

YOUTH FELLOWSHIP - to meet at 6 P.i'I. in the Fellowship 
building. Everyone is urged to come. Very important. 

CHERUB CHOIR will continue work on Monday afternoon ) P.M. 


